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KIWANIS MEETING OF December 17th, 2018 
 

Our annual Christmas lunch and party for the kids at Nicolet was held at 
Riverside. We had a total of twelve members plus two quests. Those attending 
were: Anne, Maria, Rick, Vince and Nancy, Matt, Joe, Bob R, Ben, Ann and 
Dennis, Pat, Lorna, and Dal. A total of 74 students plus teachers were our 
special quests. Even Santa and his helper made an appearance. 
Santa past out a gift bag to each of the children. Maria, Anne, and Rick filled gift 
bags that were given to each student. 
 
Our great lunch included Broasted chicken, mashed potatoes, dressing, gravy, 
coleslaw, cranberry, corn, dinner rolls, a dessert tray, milk and coffee. Riverside 
spoiled us again. Three songs were sung by the students. Their regular two 
Christmas songs plus a special Happy Birthday to our club president Maria. 
 
A great time was enjoyed by all. 
 
Next week's meeting will be a round table which will be held at noon on 
Wednesday 12/26. 
 
WE will not have a meeting the week of December 31st. Regular meetings will 
begin again on Monday January 7th. 
 
Bob Rowan 

 


